
 

 

Open to teaching faculty from all higher education institutions 

2024 Virtual  
Antiracist Pedagogy Across the 
Curriculum (ARPAC) workshop 

May 31 (8:30 am – 4:30 pm) and June 3-7 (1-4:30 pm) 

Please join us for the award-winning ARPAC workshop. ARPAC provides 
intensive professional development for faculty committed to 
incorporating antiracist pedagogy into their courses. 

ARPAC engages faculty in an analysis of systemic racism and provides a 
conceptual framework focused on antiracist pedagogy for a rigorous 
and relevant curriculum.  

We encourage teams of 2-5 faculty per institution to attend ARPAC. A 
limited number of scholarships are available for faculty from 
Minnesota State Colleges and Universities. For more information and 
registration materials, visit the website: stcloudstate.edu/arpac 

 
Contact:  
Iyekiyapiwin Darlene St. Clair at dstclair@stcloudstate.edu 
or Melissa Prescott at mkprescott@stcloudstate.edu   
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